Cat Communications International

1-888-477-1224 » Fax: (340) 265-6754
P.O. Box 6129, Roanoke, VA 24017-0129

57 75¢
VP\X\()E( July 5, 2001 5% <
/yb

. DEFCSIT DATE /02 /OO/
Paula Isler : UL 17 777
Public Service Commission D031 B JUL 172001 -
State of Florida 2 S -
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Z g 335
Tallahassee; FL 32399-0850 r - C.)';"—; oy
Via: Airbourne Express ﬂ< —336 ﬂ( g w Zx =
%Q"\e)&“ o0/ TS5 o E GO
T 5 & T
Dear Ms. Isler: o
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Enclosed is a duplicate original of the February 16, 2001 letter to Ms. Bayo from Pat
Spencer.
Also enclosed is the ALEC report filed out as you had instructed Ms. Spencer
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My number
is 540-265-2555 ext. 2237.

Thank you for all your help with this matter

. Sincerely,

Regulatory Administrative Assistant
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